From: karen dickson [mailto:karendickson@hotmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, October 08, 2014 10:01 AM

To: Downard, Kelly; Fowler, Cindi **Subject:** Open Records Request 590

Dear Councilman Downard and Councilwoman Fowler,

I would like to correct an error I made about an email between Heather Adkins and Margaret Broko that was discussed at the Ad Hoc Committee meeting on October 1, 2014.

While I told Mr. Hovious that I had not received the email dated November 16, 2013, it appears that I did receive it on CD, in response to my 3rd Open Records request of June 20, 2014. Mr. Hovious was also correct in stating that the response to the email of "soon" by Margaret Brosko was missing on my CD (Open Records #590).

There appear to be two other emails missing as well. One is a simple acknowledgement of "Thanks Heather" made by Margaret Brosko on November 13, 2013, to an email from Heather Adkins providing her with the name and phone number of her personal veterinarian.

The other is an email dated December 17, 2013, from Margaret Brosko that was a response to an email from Heather Adkins asking what she was allowed to do regarding donations for Sadie's care. Ms. Brosko responded "We can make the donation to our SPOT board and they can pay for the surgery. Let me double check and make sure they approve. Thanks, Margaret Brosko."

I'm sorry for any confusion this may have caused.

Karen Dickson

This e-mail, including attachments, is confidential information intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above and may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any retention, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you receive this email in error, please immediately notify the sender, and destroy the original message. Thank you.